
 
March 2, 2021 

 

NKCES has been in communication with Grant County Public Schools regarding their request to join the 

Northern Kentucky Cooperative for Educational Services. 

Grant County Membership 

Executive Director Razor shared the projected cost for 2021-22 and a prorated cost for the 
remainder of the year. According to policy 01.111, to be considered for membership the board 
must take a vote. I have shared this information with Superintendent Morgan. If we vote to 
accept their district as members, he would like to take the membership opportunity to his board 
on March 11th. 
 
Please see below email correspondence from Grant County Superintendent, Mr. Matt Morgan 
regarding his desire to join NKCES.   
 

 

From: Morgan, Matt <matt.morgan@grant.kyschools.us> 

Sent: Thursday, February 25, 2021 10:02 AM 

To: Amy Razor, Executive Director 

Cc: Jennifer Wright 

Subject: RE: Northern Kentucky Cooperative for Educational  

  

If you can get me a price and discuss with your board on the 10th, I can meet with my board on the 11th 

and hopefully finalize it.   

  

 

mailto:matt.morgan@grant.kyschools.us

